



November 15, 2023


To: City of Garden Grove


AYSO Region 59 is requesting City Council approval to waive the rental fees for the use of the city’s 
showmobile stage for this year’s Jingle Jam event scheduled on Friday, December 8, 2023 at Eastgate 
Park.


Since 2017, AYSO Region has been the sponsoring non-profit organization for the annual Jingle Jam 
event.  The community event is a free and festive night of holiday activities that include photos with 
Santa, train rides, stage performances from local groups and students, a vendor village and craft 
activities.  The AYSO Region 59 is a 501(c)3 organization that is in good standing with the Internal 
Revenue Service.


Signed,


Gena Bowen


Regional Commissioner


AYSO Region 59


ayso59rc@gmail.com

AYSO Region 59, P.O. Box 5577, Garden Grove, CA 92845


